
From: Soura, Christian
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/14/2012 8:53:58 AM
Subject: Arts to Museum

Attachments: (12.11.2012) Arts Commission Transfer (v01).pdf

                This is a one-pager Josh pulled together a couple days ago.  We’d create a new “Statewide Arts Services” 
program in the State Museum Commission.  The grants themselves would move over dollar-for-dollar, while the 
personnel and operating lines would be reduced by 30% in the transfer, to recognize the administrative efficiencies 
that would be realized as they came together.  We’ve been told the Arts folks could occupy the 4th floor in the State 
Museum.
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